
Dear Blue Jay Families, 

We have exciting news to share with you!  Oyster Creek Elementary now 

has its very own Summer Lending Library from which parents can borrow 

leveled books to read with their children at home. These books are leveled 

so that you can get the books that are “just right” for your little reader. 

The Summer Lending Library was made possible by a grant from the Fort 

Bend Education Foundation. It will open Wednesday, May 29th for check 

out.  Please follow these guidelines when using the OCE Summer Lending 

Library: 

 Books may be checked out during the front office summer hours 

(Monday through Thursday 8:30am-11:30am and 1:00pm-4:00pm) 

 A limit of 5 books may be checked out per student at a time. 

 Books need to be returned within a week of their checkout date. 

 There will be a lost book fee of $5 per book for any books not 

returned by Thursday, August 1st. 

 Be sure to follow the posted directions located near the Summer 

Lending Library in the lobby area. 

 If you have any further questions, please contact:  

-Mrs. Mayland (Brittany.Mayland@fortbendisd.com)  

-Ms. Lookfong (Kristi.Lookfong@fortbendisd.com). 

Happy Reading! 
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